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7th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Mad Hair own clothes day – Friday 16th June 
 
Our School Council would like to hold a ‘mad hair own clothes day’ to raise money for Hales Valley 
Trust’s chosen charities. Lloyd, James, Kayden & Isaac, who represent Hurst Hill on the Trust School 
Council, have worked with the other schools in our Trust to decide upon the charities. Money raised 
from all 5 schools will be divided between: 
 
Local charity – Acorns Children’s Hospice 
National charity – NSPCC 
Global charity – Make a Wish Foundation 
 

If your child would like to participate and help us raise funds for the nominated charities, 
then please ensure you donate £1 via ParentMail. Donations will close at 9am on Friday 16th 
June.  If you do not wish to pay the £1 then your child should wear their uniform.  For children in 
years 1, 2 and 4, please ensure that the clothing worn is suitable for PE/swimming as these lessons 
will continue on this day.  
 
In addition to wearing their own clothes, children can choose to have ‘mad hair’ for the day- see 
suggestions below! 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Mrs Waterfield & Hurst Hill School Council 
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